
Inside the Bakery

Read and draw.

Maths  | Year 1 | Position and Direction | Geometry | Lesson 3 of 3: Position

I can draw items in a given position.

Draw an extra loaf 
of bread between the 
buns and the loaves.

Draw an extra candle on 
top of the birthday cake.

Draw two doughnuts to 
the right of the cupcake 
stand.

Draw a small birthday 
cake to the left of the 
birthday cake.

Draw six gingerbread 
men on the shelf above 
the birthday cake.

Draw five cookies close 
to the birthday cake on 
the bottom shelf.
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I can draw items in a given position.

Draw an extra loaf 
of bread between 
the buns and the 
loaves.

Draw a small       
birthday cake 
to the left of the                
birthday cake.

Draw an extra     
candle on top of the 
birthday cake.

Draw three cookies 
in the middle of the 
bottom shelf. 

Draw two doughnuts 
to the right of the 
cupcake stand.

Draw six gingerbread 
men on the shelf 
above the birthday 
cake.

Draw a large pie just 
underneath the bread 
buns. 

Draw two muffins 
next to the cookies.

Draw a slice of   
chocolate cake next to 
the muffins. 
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I can draw items in a given position.

Draw an extra loaf 
of bread between 
the buns and the 
loaves. 

Draw three cookies 
in the middle of the 
bottom shelf. 

Draw a cupcake in 
the centre of the   
cupcake stand.

Draw an extra    
candle on top of the 
birthday cake.  

Draw two doughnuts 
to the right of the 
cupcake stand.

Draw a small     
birthday cake to 
the left of the large    
birthday cake.

Draw six gingerbread 
men on the shelf 
above the birthday 
cake. 

Draw a slice of    
chocolate cake next to 
the pie. 

Draw a large pie just 
underneath the bread 
buns.  

Draw four muffins 
close to the cookies.  

Draw an extra bread 
bun in front of the 
basket.  

Draw a slice of    
lemon cake near to 
the cookies. 
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